From: Mclntire, Rick

Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2018 9:14 AM
To: Pete Walter
Subject: RE: Oregon City Land Use Transmittal for Comment

Thanks Pete, County Planning has no comments on this proposal.

Rick Mclntire

Sr. Planner

Planning and Zoning Division
150 Beavercreek Rd.

Oregon City, OR 97045
503-742-4516 (direct)
503-742-4550 (fax)
rickmci(@clackamas.us

DTD HOURS:
- Office hours Tues-Fri, 7a-6p
- 2™ gpg 3™ floor permit lobbies open Mon-Thur from 8a-4p; Fri 8a-3p
- Our website address is www.clackamas.us/planning and our general email is
zoninginfo@clackamas.us.

- The Clackamas County Department of Transportation and Development is
dedicated to providing excellent customer service. Please help us to serve you
better by giving us your feedback. We appreciate your comments and will use
them to evaluate and improve the quality of our public service.

From: Pete Walter [mailto:pwalter@orcity.org]
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 3:52 PM
Subject: Oregon City Land Use Transmittal for Comment

Please see attached land use transmittal for comment.
Thank you,

Pete Walter

Pete Walter, AICP, Planner

Oregon City Planning Division

Community Development Department

We Moved! 698 Warner Parrott Rd, Oregon City, OR 97045 (Map)
Phone: (503) 496-1568

Planning Division Website: www.orcity.org/planning

Check out the Equitable Housing Project

Mapping Tools: OCWebMap and other Useful Maps
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